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DATE: June 14, 2023 -
RE: National Grid — Installing service P35-50 for new service at 429 Chestnut Street

Mr. Administrator,

I have no issue with this request as submitted by Narragansett Electric for installing service P35-50 for
new service at 429 Chestnut Street. | would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this
petition.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.
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